
 
 
 

 
 

TULARE CITY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNED 
REGULAR MEETING 

 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2018 

7:00 P.M. 
 

TULARE PUBLIC LIBRARY & COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
491 North “M” Street 

 
“Mission Statement – City of Tulare:  To promote a quality of life making Tulare 

the most desirable community in which to live, learn, play, work, worship and 
prosper.” 

 
Due to the unavailability of the Certified Election 
Results of November 6, 2018, the regular meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, DECEMBER 4, 2018 at 7:00 
p.m. was adjourned and all items on the agenda were 
continued to Tuesday, DECEMBER 11, 2018 at 7:00 

p.m., at the Tulare Public Library/Council Chambers 
located at 491 North “M” Street 


